TEXASke STATE
UNIVERSITY

601 University Dr San Marcos, TX 78666 425-783-3616

November 12, 2020

Mrs. Gloria Campos Brown
News Anchor
WFAA-TV

1989 Binkley Ave
Dallas-Ft. Worth

Dear Gloria,

Congratulations! It is my great pleasure to inform you that Texas State University has named you
one of the Distinguished Alumni for 2020. Although competition for this award is fierce, your
contribution to journalism for the last 40 years deserved recognition!

On January 5th, Texas State University invites you to be a guest of honor at our annual awards
banquet at 7 p.m. in the San Marcos Convention Center. We will gather for cocktails at Patio
Dolcetto at 6 p.m. You may bring up to two guests. Please contact me if you need
accommodations for more guests.

At the banquet, President of Texas State Denise Trauth will present the Distinguished Alumni
plaque to you. You will then have two to three minutes to give a speech to the audience.

I hope you know that it is an honor for me to write this letter. You helped pave the way for
Hispanic journalists everywhere. You should be proud of your accomplishments. Feel free to

reach out with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Meveca Gormey

Maria Gomez
Director of Programs
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